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**This language is only mandatory if the research is using Banner Resources**
Effective January 1, 2024, the NMDP IRB will no longer accept HIPAA authorization language embedded in informed consent documents as part of a site’s boilerplate language, therefore NMDP studies are required to use the stand-alone Banner PHI Authorization form in conjunction with the research consent.  

What happens if I am injured because I took part in this study?
The University of Arizona and Banner-University Medical Center have no funds set aside for the payment of treatment expenses for this study.
Will I be paid for taking part in this study?
[If subjects will receive compensation, include the following text]:  Any payment for participation in a research study is considered taxable income for you. If your payment for this research study or a combination of research studies is $600 or more for all or any dollar amount for undocumented noncitizens in a calendar year (January to December), you will receive the appropriate IRS Form for tax reporting purposes from the university. Please note, if you are an employee of UArizona, any compensation from a research study is considered taxable income.  
[If subjects will receive compensation and/or reimbursement, include the following text]: For any compensation or reimbursement you receive, we are required to obtain identifiable information such as your name, address, and [for amounts >$50] Social Security number for financial compliance purposes.
Rec’d by NMDP IRB on 07 20 2022
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